New Bedford Police Department
honors Sgt. Jason Hill

“Congratulations to Sgt. Jason Hill who was honored on Friday
for his 16 years of public service!

Hill started at the New Bedford Police Department on Aug. 15,
2004 and retired on July 3, 2021. Have a happy and healthy
retirement, Sergeant!”-New Bedford Police Department.
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